

WESSEX VEHICLE PRESERVATION CLUB

FOUNDED 1971



www.wvpc.org.uk

'WESSEX WAYS' DECEMBER 2022







Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from your Committee.

CHAIRMAN'S CHATTER

Hi Everyone.

I hope that those of you who frequented the Christmas meal enjoyed yourselves, I got the impression that everyone had a good time and that some of you gave me the odd hint that a return trip would be good.

Last month's AGM went well with not to many issues, also it was over quite quickly which is always a good sign, roll on next year.

This month's meeting is of course the baked spud night, plus we have to renew the membership so try and remember to pay your subs.

We will also hopefully get some details of the Holly Run. Well that's me done for now so you all drive and ride with care.

Doug.

BAKED SPUD NIGHT ON TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2022

For those of you who haven't already ordered then please do so by Thursday of this week. Remember it is a free meal.

The choices are :- Prawns - Cheese & Beans - Tuna & Mayonnaise or Cheese or Beans on their own.

Please contact Doug on 01202 895387 to secure your order ASAP.

CARS ON CHRISTCHURCH QUAY

This is a copy of a message from Ashley Miller (Ash) organiser :-

Earlier I had the dreaded email from BCP Council to tell me that I could not use Christchurch Quay anymore due to the damage caused by a couple of vehicles ripping up the grass on our last visit a couple of Sundays ago.

Sadly that means there will NO New Year's Day event at that venue or any further winter meetings We have looked at alternative venues but with no luck as there are not the facilities that are required for any amount of people but that doesn't mean that I have stopped looking.

Grass (mud) is a no go as we would end up causing more problems.

Please pass the bad news on to your friends, family and fellow Classic Car enthusiasts Hopefully I can come up with some better news in the near future.

Ash and the team.

WVPC HOLLY RUN SUNDAY 22nd JANUARY 2023

Now I know what you are going to say, that we have not even had Christmas yet! However, it is always good to have something to look forward to, and we know that you all enjoy a car run followed by a nice warming meal in the winter.

This year we will be going to the venue that everyone enjoyed in the summer, The Potting Shed in Bashley, New Milton. There will be a short car run first for you to work up an appetite.

The Potting Shed have provided us with main meal options, see below:-

Choice of Home cooked Roast Turkey or

Award winning Danestream farm steak & ale or chicken, bacon & leek pie or Vegan Mushroom & spinach Pie.

All served with roast potatoes, homemade stuffing & fresh seasonal vegetables.

Choice of hot or cold dessert.

Tea, coffee & mints.

The cost is £22-50 per person and a form is enclosed for booking.

FOR SALE

I don't normally advertise cars for sale but I received this email a while ago from Kevin Forshaw and promised I would include it in the next edition of the Newsletter (Ed):-

This is going to break my heart, but I need to sell my father's Austin 12 Tourer 1938, and a Morris Minor 1932 with a Maltby Body on it.

My dad; John Forshaw was always connected with your club, and do you know anyone who might be interested? Contact numbers are :- 01425 654501 or 07814 288507.

The Austin 12 is only just out of MOT and was restored about 20 years back, and does have original interior.

The pre-war Minor seems to be all complete other than the wiring, and as said, this has a Maltby body on it.



WESSEX VEHICLE PRESERVATION CLUB

FOUNDED 1971

www.wvpc.org.uk



WVPC MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 2023

£15 joint or £10 single membership (plus £8 if Newsletter required by post)

MEMBERSHIP NO			
Name(s)			
Address			
Telephone number(s)			
E-mail address			
Method of Newsletter delivery (email or	r post)		
Current Vehicle Details :- Make Model and Year			
Additional Vehicles			
Please forward completed form togethe			
£15 joint membership or £10 single me	mbership,	plus £8 if Newsl	etter required by post.
Cheques made payable to WVPC Ltd to the	or by	Direct Bank T	ransfer
WVPC Membership Secretary		Bank :-	HSBC
5 Seabank Close		Sort Code :-	
Upton		Account No :-	
Poole		Reference :-	Your name
Dorset BH16 5SF			

Please note a stamped addressed envelope must be provided as this will help prevent a delay in the receipt of new membership cards.